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December
Friday 10: Christmas Fair 

Wednesday 15: Class 4 go to Panto

Thursday 16: Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day

Friday 17: Break Up for Christmas @ 3:10pm        

 Celebration Assembly @  9:10am

January
Monday 10 - Reception Bike Learn to Ride  

Thursday 13: Class 2,3,4 Parents Eve  

Wednesday 26: Cross Country Competition

a tree is known by its fruit

TEAM POINTSTEAM POINTS

UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

SUPER LEARNERSSUPER LEARNERS
Writing Superstars
Class 1: Lily Parnell

Class 2: Cameron Slaughter

Class 3: Percy Langman

Class 4: Ava Grimshaw

Mega Maths Heroes
Class 1: Bobby Bolton

Class 2: Amelie Fairclough

Class 3: Layla Slater Chuwen

Class 4: Georgia Holmes

WELL DONE HUTTON 

Learner of the Week
Class 1: Mia Postlethwaite

Class 2: Isla Grimshaw

Class 3: Freddie Whittam

Class 4: Alistair Kingshott

Super Readers
Class 1: Theo Bagguley

Class 2: Isaac Thompson

Class 3: Abi Hodkin
Class 4: Katrina Wilkinson

An Interactive Christmas Story  
Several children from Classes 2, 3 and 4 have  been involved

in a special Christmas project with St Oswald's Church. They

have recorded themselves reading the Christmas story. The

recordings are linked to a poster trail around the church

which used QR codes to link to videos where the children tell

the story. (It sounds complicated but it is quite easy if you

have a phone) If you visit the school website and click on the

Collective Worship button, you can watch all of the videos by

following the links. Why not go along and see this great

project and listen to our children's narration. 

Don't forget to book your place on the Parent's
Evenings on Thursday January 13th 2022. 
The only way to book is on the School Spider App. Make sure

you don't double book yourself too. It is important to meet

your child's teacher to discuss their progress this term. 

Class 4 Archery Competition  
Class 4 had a great treat on Friday when they

were able to take part in an afternoon of

archery. Mr McGurk was very impressed -

especially with Katie, Toby and Kacey. Well

done!

Covid19 Precautions   
As we get closer to Christmas we need to be

really cautious about Covid19. We have had a

great week this week with very high

attendance. That is very positive but please

keep an eye out for any coronavirus symptoms

or  sickness and make sure you get a test if you

are unsure.

Let's work together to make sure we keep

everyone safe and give ourselves the best

possible opportunity of a healthy Christmas. 



SUPER NATIVITY PERFORMANCESUPER NATIVITY PERFORMANCE

WELL DONE EVERYONE!WELL DONE EVERYONE!

 Wow! What a great show we had on Tuesday 7th December at the Methodist Church, when Class 1 and 2

(and some of Class 3 and Class 4) wowed us with their production of The Inn-spectors. Everyone was very

clear, speaking loudly enough to be heard at the back of the hall. The singing, assisted by Classes 3 and 4,

was tuneful and energetic. Lots of praise is deserved for such a great job but also big thanks is needed for all

of the Key Stage 1 staff who have put so much hard work in to get the show on the road. 


